
OPOC Ombudsman Selection Committee Minutes 05/16/16 

Chairperson Phillip Tyler called the meeting to order at 5:04 pm.  Members Dennis Hession, Scott 

Richter, Lieutenant Tracie Meidl and Detective Ty Snider were present.   

Introductions took place.  

City Council Member Breean Beggs gave a brief presentation on the Ombudsman Ordinance, then left.   

The Committee discussed their purpose, the Ordinance, and the process for identifying the three top 

candidates that they will send to the Ombudsman Commission. 

The Committee discussed how long the job announcement should be posted.  Richter made a motion to 

change the current announcement from “open until filled” to make it open for 30 additional days until 

June 16, 2016.  Snider seconded.  Motion carried unanimously.  If an acceptable number of applicants is 

not reached, it can be re-opened.     

Tyler asked all members to forward their interview questions to Marty Huseman.   

The Committee discussed the confidentiality of the application materials. 

Snider moved to cancel next week’s previously scheduled meeting.  Meidl and Richter seconded. Motion 

passed unanimously.   

Committee Members agreed to meet on 6/27/16 to review applications. 

Meidl moved to adjourn at 6pm.  Snider and Richter seconded.  Motion passed unanimously.  

 

Submitted by Marty Huseman and approved by the Selection Committee on June 27, 2016.  


